THE ADULT COMBO

KEZS·FM103/KZIM·AM96

August 24, 1987

Dear Carl,

This letter will serve as confirmation of the reception that you detailed as having recieved on September first of 1986. Although I came to KZIM on September 23 of that year, I was able to verify it through program logs.

You mentioned that this was the third set of call letters that you have heard us under. The original call letters were KFVS Radio and they were issued in 1947 when the station was moved to this frequency from 1340khz. Oscar Hirsch was the owner and engineer at the time. Oscar also signed on a television station here in Cape, also KFVS-TV on channel 12. When Oscar sold the television station to American Family Life Insurance in 1969, he sold the radio station to his children. They had to change the call sign and chose KGIR. It remained KGIR until the Zimmer Brothers bought KGIR in 1986. The Zimmers originally owned KZYM which was on 1220khz also here in Cape. When they bought KGIR, they sold KZYM to a retired businessman from Cape.

I hope that this is the information that you were needing. Also, if it can be done, I would be interested in receiving your club newsletter. I was a DXer many years past, primarily when I was in high school, but I did not belong to an organized club.

If you need any more information, feel free to contact me here at the station.

Sincerely,

Donald Niccum, CE

KZIM/KEZS-FM